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Comments: Include Wild Bison in Forest Management Plan Revision

 

 

Dear Supervisor Erickson

 

Dear Forest Supervisor Erickson,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Custer-Gallatin National Forest Plan Revision.

 

The migratory buffalo need your help. Please ensure a place for them in the Custer-Gallatin National a Forest.

 

The National Forest Management Act requires the Custer-Gallatin National Forest to "provide for diversity of

plant and animal communities based on the suitability and capability of the specific land area in order to meet

overall multiple-use objectives."  16 U.S.C. 1604(g)(3)(B).

 

It's up to you and your staff to see that migratory buffalo have a place and a secure future on America's National

Forests.  Thank you for your consideration.  Please keep me posted as this process moves forward.  

 

Zoe Ann Lamp

6841 Cape George Road

P O Box 1366

Port Townsend, WA 98368

 

 


